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NOTIFICATION

All concerned students are hereby informed that the last date of
submission of Examination forms for B.Ed./B.ELEd./Non Collegiate Women
Education Board (NCWEB) Examination under Annual Scheme, to be held in
May/June, 2017 has been extended upto 14.04.2017. This also applies in the case
of Ex-Students for above Examinations. It may clearly be noted that beyond this

date, no examination form shall be accepted.

(DR. SATISH KUMAR)
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